
May 1, 1998 

Ms. Darlene McMullen, Legislative Clerk 
Committee on Commerce 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2125 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Subject: Testimony for May 6 Hearing on Hanford Spent Fuel Project 

Dear Ms. McMullin: 

Enclosed are 150 copies of my testimony for the hearing on the Department of Energy’s Hanford Spent 
Fuel Project to be conducted by the Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations on May 6, 1998. As 
requested, each copy of my testimony includes the Truth-in-Testimony Disclosure and my resume. Also 
enclosed is a computer disk containing an electronic file with the written testimony in WordPerfect.  

If you have any questions about this material or need additional information, please contact the 
facilitator for the Hanford Advisory Board, Ms. Louise Dressen at (206) 269-5051 or fax at (206) 269-
5046. 

Very truly yours, 

Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
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For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
URL: http://www.hanford.gov/boards/hab/letters/98-008.htm  
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